
 

 

 

 

 

 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising 

Friday 13th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you may already know, Monday 9th November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in Need Appeal 

Week. Carnforth School is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the 

fundraising programme.  

    

Unfortunately, this year we are unable to sell cakes or have class stalls to raise funds, however we can 

still join in! We won’t be collecting cash in the usual way, but we are still collecting donations. 

 

We will be holding a ‘Wear something Spotty’ day on Friday 13th November 2020. We would like you to 

wear something spotty along with your usual uniform. May be you have some spotty socks, jumper or 

top or even a spotty tie? 

 

If you would like to wear something spotty to school we ask that you would consider 

please making a donation to BBC Children in Need. We have set 

up a donation point on our school sQuid page.  

We are aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young 

people across the UK.  

    

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  

              

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to 

email the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Shellard 


